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Dates for your Diary 

Please follow the link below for the yearly planner  

https://loatlandsprimary.net/files/91/Letters-Home/904/Year-Planner-2022-23.pdf 

 

 

Children in Need - Friday 19th November 

Children are invited to come into school on Friday 19th November in Mufti 

to support Children in need. This year all donations can be paid via your 

child’s school money account  

(no cash in school please).  

 

Cold Weather 

As the weather is getting colder can we please remind all parents to ensure that your child has a named 

waterproof winter coat, gloves and a hat in school every day. 

Governor Update  

Malcolm Toovey has resigned from the post of Chair of Governors with immediate 

effect. Following on from the Full Governing body meeting on Monday 7th 

November, Sarah Adams (vice chair) has been elected as the new Chair of 

Governors. We are looking forward to working with Sarah as Chair.  

We also have 4 new Governors Paul Rangecroft, Briony De Wit, Em Shaw and Holly 

Lomas over the next few months they will be coming into school to introduce 

themselves to the children and offer support. More information about the Governors 

will be sent out over the next few weeks.  

Congratulations 

A big Congratulations to Miss Robertson who got married over half term. Her new name will be Mrs Wilkinson.  

PE Kit 

A reminder that children need to come to school wearing the correct PE kit.   

Please ensure that your child is wearing a plain t-shirt and plain, dark coloured tracksuit bottoms and warm top.  

They will need to bring a change of shoes with them (plimsolls) so that they have a change of footwear for indoor 

PE sessions.  Please note if the PE dress code is not adhered to we will revert to children coming to school in their 

uniform and changing into PE kit. Thank you 

 

http://www.loatlandsprimary.net/
https://loatlandsprimary.net/files/91/Letters-Home/904/Year-Planner-2022-23.pdf


 

Incidents at school 

Please can we ask parents to encourage children to speak with Teachers or Teaching 

assistants if they are worried.  If they feel they are not able to talk they are able to 

put in note in one of the worry boxes located throughout the school.  

 

 

 

 

 

Remembrance Service 

Today Years 1 to 6 walked to St Giles Church for the Remembrance service. We are 

very proud to be a part of this special event each year. The children were 

absolutely amazing and their behaviour was impeccable.   

Special thanks to all of the parents who volunteered to attend with us, we really 

appreciate your support.  

 

Timestable Rockstars  

The results for this week’s battle of highest scoring class are:  

1st place – Cowell 65,465           2nd place – Wilson 34,583     3rd place – Lewis 12,758 

 

Largest improvement in accuracy in 7 days 

1st place – Noah A Y3    2nd place – Jacob L Y4         3rd place – Lexi A Yy5 

 

Well done to everyone who took part  

 

 

Well Done 

A massive well done for the children who took part the cross 

country event last term  

Tommy  - 1st 

Jacob  - 10th 

Roran -  11th 

Oliver  - 18th 

 

Congratulations!  

 

Cones 

Please can we ask parents to avoid parking where cones have been set out on the road 

outside the school. These are to allow coaches collecting children for swimming and trips 

to park safely outside the school and to avoid blocking the road.  

 

 

ABM Lunches  

Please can we remind parents to ensure school lunches are booked every day via Schoolmoney .  Unfortunately, 

children are unable to choose specific meals if they do not have a lunch booked as the kitchen cook for the 

number of children booked.  

 

Photo orders 

Please can orders for school photos by brought in to the school office by Friday 25th November  

 



  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term Dates 2022-2023 

Term 2  

Term starts  Monday 31 October 

Term ends  Friday 16 December 

 Training Day Monday 19 December 

  

Term 3  

Term starts  Tuesday 3 January 2023 

Term ends  Thursday 9 February  

 Training Day Friday 10 February 

 
Term 4 

Term starts  Monday 20 February 

Term ends  Friday 31 March 

 

Term 5   

Term starts  Monday 17 April 

Term ends  Friday 26 May 

  

Term 6  

Term starts  Monday 5 June 

Term ends  Wednesday 26 July 

 Training Day Thursday 27 July 


